
 

 

 
 

HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 04-035 

 
 

June 18, 2004 
 
 
TO: Lt. Governor, Secretary, Undersecretary, Assistant Secretaries, Deputy Assistant 

Secretaries, Program Managers 
 
FROM: Mary V. Gloston 
 Human Resources Director 
 
SUBJECT: Independence Day Holiday 
 
 
Governor Blanco has proclaimed Monday, July 5, 2004, a legal holiday for State workers in the 
observance of National Memorial Day (see attached). 
 
Please make this information available to your employees. 
 

 

Please Post and Circulate 


